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Dear Families of the Class of 2025 and Transfer Students,

As we move into the month of July, I would like to provide a few important items related to
preparing for the 2021-22 academic year for our new students and families.

Summer Assignments: Assignments for all students can be found here and posted on our
website. Please take some time to overview the list and use the hyperlinks in the table of
contents to easily find your courses. All students should complete their assignments prior to
school starting in September. Any questions should be directed to Mr. Broussard, Assistant
Principal for Academics and Student Life, at broussardc@fordhamprep.org.

Freshman Technology Orientation: You will soon receive information by email from Mr.
Greg Curran, Director of Technology, regarding required technology orientation for all
freshmen. The dates are Tuesday, August 31, Wednesday, September 1, and Thursday,
September 2. Freshmen will attend only one day. More information to follow. Any questions
can be directed to Mr. Curran at currang@fordhamprep.org.

Transfer Student Orientation: Orientation for all incoming transfer students will take place
on Tuesday, September 7. More information to follow from the Admissions Office. Any
questions can be directed to Mr. Corey Punter at punterc@fordhamprep.org.

Information for the 2021-22 Academic Year: You can find information regarding the new
school year on our website here. There is a separate page for each grade level with important
links and information. Please note that this information will be regularly updated throughout
the summer. Student orientation sessions will take place on Wednesday, September 8 and
Thursday, September 9 to start the school year.

I will send a formal communication by email to all parents/guardians in early to mid August
with detailed information for the 2021-22 academic year. Until then, I hope that the above
points are helpful as you prepare for your arrival at the Prep.

On behalf of the entire administration, faculty, and staff, we very much look forward to
welcoming you in September. Enjoy the summer!

Best Regards,
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